
5th Annual  

Butterfly Release 
Sunday, October 23, 2022 after the 12:15 p.m. Mass 

On the west lawn (Mary side) 

A Memorial to recognize babies lost by miscarriage, still birth, or abortion 

St. Helen’s Respect Life Ministry invites you to join us to reflect, grieve, heal and honor all               

babies who have not been born to this earth. Whether you personally have lost a loved one by 

miscarriage, stillborn, or abortion or know of a friend or family member who has, we pray that 

the symbolic releasing of butterflies will bring peace, love, and forgiveness to all who have               

experienced these great losses. 

But Jesus said, “Let the little children come to me and do not hinder them, 

for to such belongs the kingdom of  heaven.” Matthew 19:14 

To order your butterflies, drop off  or mail your order form with payment to the Parish office  
2085 Tallahassee Ave. Vero Beach, FL 32960 

Make checks payable to St. Helen Respect Life Ministry 

Only 200 Butterflies available!  

 

Your Name: _________________________________________  Phone: ______________________________ 

 

I would like to order: 

 1 Butterfly for $10 

 2 Butterflies for $15 

 3 Butterflies for $20 

Please provide us with the intention and / or name of the baby 

for whom the butterfly is released. Our Respect Life Ministry 

will keep the baby in prayer and state the baby’s name and / or 

intention during the Butterfly Release Ceremony. We will only 

contact you if there is a question regarding your order. 

Baby’s Name or Intention: 

____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 


